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April 15, 2010

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

PO Box 12147

Olympia, Wa. 98504
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Attn: Penny Ingram

Request for voluntary relinquishment of ferry license
Permit # BC000109

Bill Walsh DBA Westport Ocean Shores Passenger Ferry

Since my request for 12 month discontinuance last April, dredging to the Ocean
Shores Marina and entrance to the Marina has still not been completed.

For the last two years, both cities and their mayors have attempted to resolve this
1ssue, but to no avail. Since the Marina is too shallow to operate safely, I am
requesting a voluntary relinquishment of my commercial ferry certificate.

If dredging is completed sometime in the future, I will determine if I want to
resume operations by refilling an application.

Sincerely,

£ Wl

Bill Walsh



